
 

Newsletter – 11th January 2019 
 

Langley Moor Nursery School 
Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk 

Email:  langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net 

Tel:   0191 378 0830 

 

Welcome to our new children and families 

We have had 9 new children join our nursery this week 

and they have settled really well! 

 

What are the children learning next week? 

We have begun our fine motor skills programme this week which runs 

throughout this term.  It is designed to develop children’s finger strength, 

which is needed to develop handwriting skills. This week they have been 

practicing using nuts and bolts. 

____________________________________________________________________ 

Our Website         www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk 

Hopefully this winter will continue to be mild, but in the unlikely event of 

a repeat of the extreme weather conditions we experienced last winter 

we will notify you of closure via our website. A message will be put on 

the front page by 8am in the unlikely event of closure. If there is no 

message it means we are open as usual.   

 

Our website contains a weekly blog on the front page, which if you click 

on shows some photographs of the week, to keep you updated. 

____________________________________________________________________ 

School Application Time 

If your child will be 5 on or between 1st September 2019 and 31st August 

2020, you need to complete their school application.  School 

Admissions recommend that this is done online at 

www.durham.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

 

If you cannot access the council’s website, please contact them on 

03000 265896 and ask them to send you an application form.   

The deadline for applications is 15th January 2019 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Please spare a few minutes to complete the 

questionnaire placed in your child’s book bag 

today.  We are always striving to improve and value the thoughts and 

opinions of our parents/carers.  

 

Diary Dates 

February 18 

Monday 18th – Friday 22nd 

February (Spring Half Term) 

April 5 

Friday 5th April                       

(Last day of Spring Term) 

April 24 

Wednesday 24th April        

(Nursery Re-opens for Summer 

Term) 

 

Late Pick Up Club       
Spring Programme 

Monday 

Games 

Tuesday 

Books and story crafts 

(children will bring an extra 

book home from the library) 

Wednesday 

Creative crafts 

Thursday 

Simple Science 

Friday 

Story and Play 

 
To book, please call at the office 
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